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A jewel in Europe’s crown

Dear Sliding Pillar enthusiast,

Since the first European Sliding Pillar Rally in 2001 our aim has been to make the 
weekend more attractive and convivial for the participants each year. The eighth 
edition is now in our sights and we are hard at work on the preparations.

International participation has always been a key feature of this event. For 2015 
the chosen venue is particularly well placed for participants coming from all 
directions, and as usual we also look forward to meeting friends from far beyond 
Europe’s borders.

We shall be in the beautiful and famous Alsace region of France, situated some 
585 km from Amsterdam, 610 km from Calais, 245 km from Frankfurt and 
530 km from Torino. The Alsace is noted for its fine cuisine and wines, superb 
scenery and excellent driving roads. Our base is a four-star hotel in the little 
town of Molsheim – a name well known to motoring enthusiasts worldwide.

Once more we aim to uphold the well-deserved reputation of the Sliding Pillar 
Rallies as the unsurpassed international reunion for committed old-Lancia 
enthusiasts. The positive reactions we have received so far about this next 
edition encourage us to believe that 29 May - 1 June 2015 will be a weekend  
to remember.

We have 50 rooms in the hotel, and further accommodation is available at a 
nearby hotel. As usual the rule is: first come first served. So we recommend 
early booking to avoid disappointment. You can find all the details in the 
enclosed folder.

We look forward to welcoming you in Molsheim in 2015 !

Your Sliding Pillar team

Note: 	The Sliding Pillar Rally remains the international reunion of choice for owners of all such cars.  
However Flaminia, Flavia and Fulvia models are now 40 or 50 years old or more and so are welcome 
to join their famous forebears at this event.


